Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:13 PM

To: 'STACEY.HARRINGTON @countyofnapa.org'

Cc: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards

Subject: RE: "Comments — Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations”.
Hi Stacey,

| haven’t heard back from you and | don’t want to pester you, but | want to let you know that I'll be in training Thursday
and Friday (2/1 and 2/2), and out on Monday 2/5. So if you still want to discuss your comment, please send me an email
and I'll call you back as soon as | have a break. You can also contact my supervisor Melissa Hall cc’ed here. Thanks again,

Héléne

Héléne Baribeau, Ph.D., P.E.
SWRCB-DDW, RDU
(916) 449-5635

From: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 3:42 PM

To: 'STACEY.HARRINGTON@countyofnapa.org' <STACEY.HARRINGTON@countyofnapa.org>
Cc: Hall, Melissa@Waterboards <melissa.hall@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: “Comments — Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations”.

Hi Stacey,

| left you a voice message earlier this afternoon regarding your comment below. | just want to make sure you got it.
Please let me know when would be a good time for you to discuss it, or feel free to call me whenever you have time.
Thank you,

Héléne

Héléne Baribeau, Ph.D., P.E.

State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Drinking Water

Regulatory Development Unit

1001 | Street, 17% Floor, 17-44F
Sacramento, California 95814
Helene.Baribeau@WaterBoards.ca.gov
(916) 449-5635

From: Harrington, Stacey [mailto:STACEY.HARRINGTON @ countyofnapa.org]
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 12:27 PM

To: commentletters <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: “Comments — Proposed Revised POU/POE Regulations”.

Good afternoon,



It’s probably already been brought to your attention, but Section 64420(6)(a) appears to be missing.
Sincerely,

Stacey M. Harrington, R.E.H.S, M.S.
Environmental Management Coordinator

Napa County Department of Planning, Building and Environmental Services
1195 Third Street, Room 210

Napa, CA 94559

phone: 707.253.4525

fax: 707.299.4025

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed,
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.



